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DPLS Winter Reading Challenge Brings ‘All the Feels’ 

[DEFIANCE] – From Jan. 1-31, Defiance Public Library System will take part 
in Beanstack’s sixth annual Winter Reading Challenge. 
 
The challenge theme this year is “All the Feels,” encouraging readers to 
feel, experience, and dive into how reading enlivens our emotions—all 
while earning badges on a virtual Bingo card.  
 
Participants will earn fun, emoji-themed badges, and entries into a weekly 
prize drawing for logging minutes or books read, completing activities, 
submitting book reviews, and earning Bingo. The challenge is open to all 
ages, and any reading counts (no, it does not have to be a library book).  
 
Register for the challenge any time at defiancelibrary.beanstack.org, or 
using the handy Beanstack Tracker app, available in the Apple and 
Google Play stores.  
 
Thousands of libraries and schools across the nation are encouraging 
their communities to reach their reading target. Top-performing libraries 
and schools will earn a cash prize from Beanstack.  
 
The Winter Reading Challenge is supported by the Friends of Defiance 
Public Library.  
 
For more information, visit your library or call 419-782-1456. 
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